From:

More Mesa Preservation Coalition <mmpc@moremesa.org>

Sent:

Tuesday, November 07, 2017 8:24 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

MORE MESA

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up Completed

Flag Status:

Begin forwarded message:

From: < carol@demo2design.com>

Subject: RE: MORE MESA - HELP please Date: November 6, 2017 at 7:49:01 PM PST

To: "marilyn kandus" < m.kandus@gmail.com >, mmpc@moremesa.org

Dear Valerie ~ Please include my support for More Mesa tomorrow, in case I'm not able to get to the County mtg. The sustainability of our environment depends on maintaining open green spaces for our posterity and in perpetuity!

Thank you for your fight to preserve More Mesa! Carol

Thanks for considering reUse!

Carol Ashley, Owner **Demo 2 Design,** architectural re**Use**805.886.6865

<u>www.demo2design.com</u>

From:

Sylvelin Edgerton <sylvelin@verizon.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, November 07, 2017 8:37 AM

To:

sbcob; mmpc@moremesa.org

Subject:

More Mesa

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Hello All Supervisors.

I am writing to urge you to accept the California Coastal Commission's recommendations to include More Mesa into the Eastern Goleta Valley Community Plan.

As a Santa Barbara/Goleta resident since 1983 (and a native Californian) I have walked the Mesa in all seasons and all weathers, marveling at the chance <u>to see the ocean and the mountains, unobstructed by any structures from any point on the Mesa.</u>

The wildlife, the flora, the wind, the open space are all such rich nurturing of <u>serenity</u> in our increasingly circumscribed world. That we, the community, did not recognize this wisdom in time to purchase this treasure when we could have, is a mistake beyond comprehension.

Please do not let this priceless chance slip away again. Protect what is left for the enjoyment of the present community, and especially for the solace of future generations who will, very clearly need all of our wisdom and efforts to leave them a legacy of peace and beauty.

Please approve the CCC's recommendations.

Thank you for your continued wise stewardship of our lands.

Sylvelin Edgerton 5218 Rhoads Ave. Santa Barbara, CA 93111 964-1658

From:

Ronit Corry <ronit@worldshare.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, November 07, 2017 9:28 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

More Mesa

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Dear Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to you to ask you to please protect More Mesa as an open space. It is the only remaining coastal open space left here in Santa Barbara.

Please accept the suggestions by the The Coastal Commission to strengthen the existing protections.

Let's do everything possible to make sure we protect More Mesa for the people, the wildlife and the planet!!!

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Ronit Corry Santa Barbara, CA

Ronit Corry, M.AmSAT

Senior Teacher of The Alexander Technique

Training Cesar's Way Graduate

RonitCorry.com

From:

Will Holmes < will_holmes@cate.org>

Sent:

Tuesday, November 07, 2017 10:25 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Eastern Goleta Valley Community Plan

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Hello -

I am unable to attend tonight's meeting. Please increase the buffers for environmentally sensitive habitats on More Mesa and increase protection for animals, plants and their habitats in Goleta Valley. Also, make sure to prohibit coastal bluff development.

Thank you,

Will